The Honorable Nikki R. Haley
Governor — State of South Carolina
State House

1205 Pendleton Street

Columbia, South Carolina 29201

Dear Governor Haley:

On behalf of the South Carolina Criminal Justice Academy, we would like to take this
opportunity to formally invite you to be the guest speaker for our basic law graduation on Friday,
August 26, 2016. The graduation will be held at 10:00 a.m. in the Academy gymnasium in the
J.P. Strom building, 5400 Broad River Road, Columbia, South Carolina.

As you know these young officers have chosen a very difficult career path and how important
it is for them to stay focused on their career with integrity, honesty and enthusiasm in spite

of the hardships they may face every day. It would mean a lot to each graduate, as well as their
families, to receive your support and encouragement.

Listed below are the agencies with graduates in Basic LE 652.

Bamberg Police Department Lake City Police Department

Camden Police Department Laurens County Sheriff’s Office
Darlington Police Department Lee County Sheriff’s Office

Denmark Tech College Public Safety Port Royal Police Department

Dillon County Sheriff’s Office Richland County Sheriff’s Office
Edgefield Police Department Rock Hill Police Department
Georgetown County Sheriff’s Office Saluda Police Department

Greenville County Sheriff’s Office S.C. Dept. of Juvenile Justice Police Department
Harleyville Police Department S.C. Probation, Parole & Pardon Services
Johnston Police Department St. George Police Department

Kershaw County Sheriff’s Office Sumter Police Department

Please let me know if you have any questions or require additional detail. 1 look forward
to hearing from you and thank you in advance for your consideration,

Sincerely,
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Hubert F. Harrell
Director

ML/jdc
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